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It’s my pleasure to introduce myself; I am D. 
Ganesh Kumar, Organic chemist from India. 
Since August 2019 onwards, I have been 
working as a Postdoctoral Research Fellow 
with Prof Jeh-Jeng Wang, Department of 
medicinal & applied chemistry, Kaohsiung 
Medical University, Taiwan. I research works 
have been focused on intuitive synthetic 
methodology development of cyclic and 
acyclic molecule construction using both 
transition metals and metal-free reaction 
conditions and its applications in organic 
synthesis. Before my postdoc, I have carried 
out my doctoral research in the same lab at 
KMU, Taiwan. I published seven research 
papers in peer viewed journals. I did my 
master degree in chemistry at University of 
Madras, Chennai, India.  
        Moreover, before my Ph.D. studies I 
had around 3 years of industrial working 
experience (R&D synthetic Chemistry 
Department) at Syngene International Ltd, 
Biocon group, India.  
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